National Training Directors Council Steering Committee Conference Call
February 12, 2014

Attendees: Michelle Schladant, Elizabeth Bishop, 

	Item
	Discussion
	Action to be taken

	Steering Committee Membership and Transition plan.
	No action yet but Michelle will contact potential members for the Steering Committee and workgroup chairs by email this week.   Additional person to contact is David Helm. 

Michelle asked if we needed to update the webpage on the AUCD site with our minutes and new officers. EB will send all updated materials to AUCD via Oksana Klimova.

Still need to review bylaws and changes but that was tabled until next meeting and a full Steering Committee can be convened.
	Michelle will contact Toby Long, Erica Ryst, Carrie Caufield, Marie Christine, Judith Holt, David Helm, David Deere, Stephanie Webber, Elaine Eisenbaum and Marc Crenshaw.

Officers will review the bylaws before next Steering Committee Meeting. 

Note any possible changes or updates to current structure or needs of the TDC. 

Brainstorm ideas on how to include the Virtual Trainee in activities.



	New Business
	AUCD contacted the Chairs of NTDC and NCEDC to discuss the format of the Training Symposium for the 2014 Annual Meeting.  Suggestion to augment the format into an interactive poster session highlighting a topic of the Councils’ choosing.  
EB reported that on the NCEDC Steering call last week this was discussed somewhat and that Amy Sharp with NCEDC will be contacting Michelle to set up a joint conference call of both Steering Committees to discuss further. 
	Michelle will respond to Amy Sharp’s email about a joint conference call and will cc: Steering Committee once members have been assembled. 

The consensus is that this is a good time for a format change and an interactive poster session should warrant it’s own proposal process and some direction for presenters.  Other details will be discussed and worked out on the Joint Council call.

Laura will be the point lead on the Training Symposium planning.  EB also sits on the steering committee for the NCEDC and can assist in cross council representation.

	Monthly Executive officers calls

Quarterly meeting of Steering Committee Meeting structure and schedule
	EB asked if the time for the monthly call could be moved up to 8:30 am CDT or back to 10 am CDT as the current schedule conflicts with a standing meeting at the Boling Center.
	EB will email other members of SC to see if the change can be accommodated. 

	Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am CDT
	
	Next meeting is March 14th, time TBD


Minutes prepared and submitted by E. Bishop 2/12/2014
